
Reference #: 2024-96-IP 

From:   Inpatient & Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development & Program 

Support Contractor 

Sent:   July 19, 2024 

To:   IQR Improve 

Subject:  IQR Submission Requirements Interface Coming Soon! 

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS):

To help you track your submission progress in Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR), we are 

releasing a new Inpatient Quality Reporting (IQR) Provider 

Participation Report page on August 19, 2024. 

The new page will be called Submission Requirements, replacing the IQR Reporting 

Requirements reports. 

These changes will allow you to: 

• View all your IQR measure submission requirements and progress in a single 

report interface 

• Export the report as a PDF or CSV 

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Log into HQR  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhqr.cms.gov%2Fhqrng%2Flogin&data=05%7C02%7CJHalloran%40hsag.com%7C28ca5ab6d0f642b0485908dca814bf58%7C669b5f30544c45b4894c6333fd2a6ceb%7C0%7C0%7C638570054278867792%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yQWFHpworU0JKYCWf3RWQM5nTySzV2a0yszGeEodWOw%3D&reserved=0


Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ Support 

Center: 

QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

866.288.8912 

TTY: 877.715.6222 

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

 

 

You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 

mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov



